From: Ray Taroli <raytaroli@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 7:50 AM
To: Chad Centola

Subject: Additional yard pickup and glass

[You don't often get email from raytaroli@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

My name is Ray Taroli and | live in Woodside Ranch. | would not be in favor of this additional service. | would not use it
and certainly do not want to pay more for pick up service. | use the Knott landfill for these items which is very close to
my home. Please do not force this on us. Make it optional at least.

Thank you for your timed consideration.

Ray Taroli



